018.03 - Liaison in response to COM15-LS151-E ref:18.02
For Information

Thank you for your liaison reference 018.02 providing review feedback on draft-farrel-mpls-tp-recommendation-review-00.txt

You raised several points that the authors have considered for inclusion in their draft.

1. Abstract and Introduction

The authors have adopted the text that you proposed. However, we would like to make it clear to you that the change process described in RFC 4929 does not give the ITU-T free license to develop Recommendations that define any extensions to the MPLS-TP functionality. RFC 4929 clearly states that any requirements for changes or extensions to the MPLS and GMPLS protocols must be brought to the IETF for discussion and a decision will then be made as to whether the work should be carried out within the IETF.
2. Section 1.2

Your change of "can be" to "are" is accepted in principle, but grammatically this should read "is".

3. Section 4
Thank you for these clarifications which have been incorporated into the text.

A new revision of the draft can be found at http://tools.ietf.org/id/draft-farrel-mpls-tp-recommendation-review-01.txt

